
Subject: RO2744 PHONE LOG Rich Garlow 2008-04-15 
Entry Type: Phone call 
Company: Delta 
 
Start: Tue 4/15/2008 1:43 PM 
End: Tue 4/15/2008 1:43 PM 
Duration: 0 hours 
Richard Garlow of Delta called to let me know that 8999 San Ramon Blvd. site in Dublin will be 
redeveloped into service station/car wash.  USTs left in place.  Delat will be on site to segragate 
soil as needed.  Development grading will generally be 6 inches to 2 feet.  Wells will need to be 
decommissioned.  He will be submitting a work plan. 
 


